
August 15, 2001

AWCC ADVISORY 88-1, Revised

AWCC Form W

Wage Statement

Since June 1, 1988, the Arkansas Workers’ Compensation Commission has

required a completed AWCC Form W or other appropriate wage statement for each case.

The only exception to this directive is when the respondent is paying the maximum
compensation rate in effect at the time of the compensable incident.

If that rate is less than the maximum, Form W or other appropriate wage statement
must be completed so the AWCC will know how the compensation rate was determined
by the employer’s representative.

This notice replaces Advisory 88-1 issued March 10, 1988


